
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                            

Deacon: Gregory Lowe 
greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo  
Parish office phone: 9446 1666 

innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
Sat 23 April 6pm    Vincent Truda                  St Dom 
                             Giuseppe Maugeri                                                                                  

Sun 24 April 7.30am                                             OLGC                                                     
Sun 24 April 9am     Lorna Ellis                      St Dom 
Sun 24 April 10am                                          St Dom 
                                                                         

MASS DURING THE WEEK 

Tue 26 April 7pm                                            St Dom 
Wed 27 April 9am   Adoration after Mass              St Dom 
Thurs 28 April 9am                                          OLGC 
Fri 29 April 9am                                              St Dom 
Sat 30 April 9am                                              OLGC  

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 30 April 6pm                                             St Dom                                                               
Sun 1 May 7.30am                                              OLGC 
Sun 1 May 9am                                               St Dom 
Sun 1 May 10am                                             St Dom 
 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.  
Contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith 
0409 912 359 to receive Communion at home if  

you can’t attend Mass. 

2nd Sunday of Easter 
 

Divine Mercy Sunday 
 
Reflection: 
 
Many of us can claim kinship to doubting Thomas. 
We commonly say, "I’ll believe it when I see it." 
Jesus counters that attitude when he utters the  
beatitude, "Blessed are those who have not seen and 
have believed." That’s us! 
We don’t see and then believe...instead, we believe 
and then see Christ alive in our prayer and our daily 
lives. 
 
So we ask ourselves: 
 

• What is it in our personal or surrounding world 
that causes us to doubt our faith in the risen 
Christ? 

• What or who has strengthened our faith in 
those times? 

• What sign of the risen Christ am I to others? 
 
 

Baptism 
We welcome Lucia McDermott, daughter of Fintan 
and Bridgid into our parish community. Lucia was 
baptised this weekend. May God continue to bless 
the McDermott family. 
 
 

 

Message from Father 
 

My sincere thanks to all the dedicated helpers who 
assisted in making our Easter celebrations come  

together in such a wonderful and meaningful way. 
Thank you to the Liturgy Committee, Musicians, 
Choir, Sacristans and parents from the schools.  
A personal thanks to parishioners for their well  

wishes and generosity with their Easter offerings. 
 
 

Please bring in your Project Compassion  
donations 

 
Thank you to all the parishioners who generously 

donated to Ukraine – we raised $1750.  

Safeguarding Officers 
St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer 0459 537 045 

OLGC - Dr Rina Cercarelli (PhD)  0413 835 852 

Upcoming Events 
 

27 April 4.30pm, Liturgy Meeting, St Dominic’s 
               6.30pm, Parish Pastoral Council,  Zoom 

Liturgy of the Word on Zoom 
This Sunday 10am 

A link to the service will be emailed.  
(The10am Mass will continue for awhile.)  

Rosters  

this 

weekend 

23 April 

6pm 

St Dom 

24 April 

7.30am 

OLGC 

24 April 

9am 

St Dom 

24 April 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers B Webster B & L 

Croxford 

 C Nevin 

Acolyte D O’Sullivan   I Baviah 

Altar 
Society 

Group 2 K Wear 

E Jeffery 

  

Rosters  

next 

weekend 

30 April 

6pm 

St Dom 

1 May 

7.30am 

OLGC 

1 May 

9am 

St Dom 

1 May 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers J Stevenson J Gates  C Frisina 

Acolyte P Wall   P Riney 

Altar 
Society 

 C Hall 
M Farmer 

  

Sanitizing/Cleaning Pews 
A reminder that church pews need to be cleaned 

after Mass. Thank you to parishioners  
who stay behind to do this. 


